NACTSPC 20th Annual General Meeting

Tribute:
A beautiful tribute was made to Angela Canellas who passed away in March 2024.

“Angela worked for St David's Hospice Care for 20 years. Starting as a Volunteer
Complementary Therapist and working her way up to developing a successful
career within the hospice managing our Complementary Therapy and Day Hospice
Team.

Angela had a significant influence on both our patients and staff here at St David's
Hospice, she developed lots of friendships over the years.

The loss of Angela leaves a huge hole within our team at St David's Hospice Care.
She will be missed by so many”
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